Mount St. Joseph

"A community of Learners, Believers and Friends"

Greenland Road • Farnworth

Bolton • BL4 0HT

Tel: 01204 391800

Fax: 01204 389575

Website: www.msj.stoccat.org.uk
e-mail: reception@msj.stoccat.org.uk

Headteacher: Mrs A Devany



6th December 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

MSJ Christmas Concert Thursday 19th December from 6 pm – 8 pm

It is our great pleasure to inform you that your child has been selected to perform at the Mount St Joseph Annual Christmas Concert, to be held on the 19th December 2024. They will be expected to attend rehearsals so that they can perform to the best of their ability.

The following rehearsals will be taking place in school:

- Friday 13th December (3-5pm) Choir & Band
- Monday 16th December (3-5pm) Year 10
- Tuesday 17th December (3-5 pm) Year 11

There will be an extra rehearsal on Wednesday 18th December (3-5pm) for some students, but you will be notified in advance if your child needs to attend.

On Thursday 19th December, your child will remain in school from 3 pm until the end of the concert. You will need to make suitable arrangements for your child to travel home safely from the rehearsals and the concert.

Please come along to support this event and see our wonderfully talented young people (all family/friends are invited). Tickets are just £1 each and can be purchased in school from the Creative Arts department.

If you do not wish for your child to take part, then please contact school or email me on dsanders@msj.stoccat.org.uk

Kind regards

Mr D Sanders Head of Creative Arts







